ANNOUNCEMENT

DATE: December 18, 2006

TO: All Personnel

FROM: Grace Yamane, Battalion Chief, Human Resources Officer

SUBJECT: Death of Retired Captain Robert (Bud) Eldred

DISPOSITION: Read/Post/Destroy December 31, 2006

Retired Captain Robert Stuart (Bud) Eldred, age 85, answered his last alarm on December 5, 2006. Bud was born in South Bend, Indiana on April 6, 1921 and joined our Department on May 27, 1946 after serving in the Navy. His special skills were in carpentry, painting, plastering, tile setting, concrete work, and plumbing. He was promoted to Engineer on December 22, 1953, Lieutenant on September 9, 1958, and eventually Captain on October 9, 1961. Captain Eldred retired on October 24, 1971. Memorial services have already been held.



